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February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening - Preparation for Exams  
 
Every year we hold an evening for Year 11 parents and carers to focus upon how they can support 
their child in the run up to their GCSE examinations in the summer.  
  
This year the evening will take place on Thursday 22 February 2024 at 6.00 pm in the Theatre.  It will 
last approximately one hour. 
  
During the evening you will be introduced to the personalised revision programme that your child 
will be receiving to help plan their preparation for their exams, as well as discussing practical revision 
strategies.  You will also be given useful advice on how you can support them as parents. 
  
Also, just a reminder that we have Year 11 parents' evening scheduled to take place on 
Thursday 29 February starting at 4.00 pm.  Further information about the evening, including details 
on how to book appointments, will be issued in due course. 
 
Please enter the school from Station Road, park in the main car park or the overflow car park and 
follow the pedestrian signs to the Theatre. Please do not park in the leisure centre car park as this is 
not part of the school site.   
  
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Mason 
Deputy Headteacher 


